
Dear Friends, 

19th March was a very special day at Parivaar. Sourav Ganguly visited Parivaar  - he 

visited Parivaar Ashram Boys' Residential campus, Parivaar Sarada Teertha Girls' 

Residential Campus as well as Amar Bharat Vidyapeeth and had a guided tour of one 

and half hours. The children and Sevavratees of Parivaar were all very thrilled and 

delighted. 

 

Regards, 

Vinayak  
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